Please respond to:

June Love

DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com

Traill House

7 Olrig Street

Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

th
DSGEOHISS Tel: 01847 806082
Fax: 01847 804615
Email: june.love@dounreay.com
Dear Mr Little

DOUNREAY HERITAGE STRATEGY

Thank you for the copy of your report which you sent to the DSG Secretary who
circulated to members of the site restoration sub group.

At our sub group meeting held on 19" January the report was discussed and we are
aware that you are currently in correspondence with DSRL and NDA.

DSG members were updated on a regular basis on the progress of the strategy and
members were encouraged to provide their comments to help inform the strategy.
Indeed it was DSG, during its consultation on the site end state that reguésted an
open and transparent discussion on the future of DFR.

Our understanding is that DFR will not be demolished for at least another 15 years
and we have been assured that if a individual or group comes forward with a practical
proposal to retain the sphere beyond decommissioning then NDA/DSRL will be
pleased to discuss this with them. DSG will be kept informed if any such proposals
come forward and would certainly support such a proposal if the business case was
robust.

Yours sincerely

il bantns

DSG Chairman




